
Lake Shore Estates Board Minutes 

June 21st, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Paul Blees via cell phone conference call, new board 

members in attendance were Rick Eckert, Jeremy Berger, Nate Corbin and Dalen Foth. 

All new members were congratulated by Paul Blees and welcomed the chance to work with all of these 

new members. 

Building Permit was approved for Curtis Olien 

New Business:   

Election of Officers: 

President:  Paul Blees 

Vice President:  Rick Eckert 

Secretary:  Jeremy Berger 

Treasurer position was tabled until next meeting as we will be looking at hiring someone outside of the 

board to handle the position and also to assist in being our webmaster. 

Members at Large:  Nate Corbin and Dalen Foth 

Next board meeting is scheduled for July 31st at 7:00 PM at the Paul and Lori Blees residence. 

Adjorn:  Rick made a motion and Jeremy seconded.  Motion Carried. 


